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March 26, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
I urge you not to move forward with the OMB Draft Guidelines for the 
Conduct of Regulatory Analysis and the Format of Accounting Statements. 
One life should not be valued more than another, and these guidelines do 
just that.  I am very concerned that this analysis could dilute 
anti-pollution regulations and harm the health of senior citizens. Please 
don't endanger public health and devalue our senior citizens by 
implementing this faulty analysis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Margaret R. Meinschein, MFT 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


